
From: Felice Haberfeld
To: Town Clerks Staff
Subject: Fwd: Club Parking on Sea Streets
Date: Thursday, February 08, 2018 5:41:47 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Felice Haberfeld <felice.haberfeld@gmail.com>
Date: Jan 25, 2018 at 4:18 PM
To: Council <council@townofpalmbeach.com>
Subject: Club Parking on Sea Streets

We are leaving here in our House for the last seven years and bought our House in the believe
that our street would be quiet and peacefull. We heard through our Neigbours that there is a
project to have Valet parking on all the Sea streets, I would like to inform you that we are
absolutely against that project!! We have a lot of trucks due to construction on our street
which we can not oppose ,but we feel strongly that the new parking project will be awfull!
Thank you for your understanding.
Felice and Sergio Haberfeld
218 Seabreeze Avenue
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